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Falls City Aquatic Park set to open

(KLZA)--During this weeks Falls City Council meeting, City Administrator Gary
Jorn updated Council members on a number of improvements and repairs at the
pool.

The bathhouse and offices have new epoxy floors. The pool was filled last week
and no major problems were found. A minor leak in the concession area and a
problem with the boiler have been repaired.

Jorn also noted some touch-up painting needs to be done to the pool. The
contractor offered a 3-year warranty and the problem areas are still under
warrant.

The Aquatic Park is open 1:00 P.M. - 8:00 P.M. Daily.
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